
Aloha Garbage Company, Inc.
Submit comments to Metro by 5 p.m. May 15, 2017

PUBLIC NOTICE:



600 NE Grand Ave
Portland, OR 97232
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Aloha Garbage Company, Inc. submitted an application to Metro 
to renew its license to receive and sort dry waste to recover 
recyclable materials.  The facility also receives and processes 
yard debris for reloading to authorized compost facilities.  Current 
operations would not change under the proposed renewal.

Location: 20525 SW Blanton Suite A, Aloha, Oregon

Written comments must be submitted by 5 p.m. May 15, 2017. 
Metro Solid Waste Information Compliance & Cleanup 
600 NE Grand Ave., Portland, OR 97232

Fax: 503-813-7544        Email: SWICC@oregonmetro.gov  

More information: oregonmetro.gov/solidwastepublicnotices


